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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
The Association for the Healthcare Environment Announces 2015 Elected and 
Appointed Board Members 
 
Chicago, October 29, 2014 – The Association for the Healthcare Environment (AHE) has 
announced Greg May, CHESP as the 2015 AHE board president. May is the director of 
environmental services, linen and sustainability at UC San Diego Health System in San 
Diego. He has more than 35 years of healthcare experience in environmental services, 
environmental health and safety, emergency preparedness, planning and response, linen 
and laundry and contracting. 
 
Elected to At Large seats for the 2015-2017 term are:  
 
Lisa Ford, CHESP  
Environmental services director and general manager for Lourdes Health System, Camden, 
N.J. She has 23 years of environmental services experience and has served as a board 
member for two and a half years. Ford also has served on the AHE recognition committee 
and has been a speaker and presenter at numerous AHE events including AHE Exchange 
2014, and AHE Engage 2013 – Emergency Management. 
 
Pam Toppel, CHESP   
Director of support service at OSF Saint James – John W. Albrecht Medical Center, Pontiac, Ill., 
has 13 years’ experience in facility operations overseeing environmental services, supply chain 
and linen. Toppel has served on numerous committees and task forces as a member of AHE 
including as chair of the product review committee, safety committee and infection control 
committee. 
 
Appointed Industry Liaison with the approval of the board, was 
J. Hudson Garrett 
Vice president of clinical affairs PDI, has more than 10 years of experience in infection 
prevention and control and epidemiology. He holds a doctorate in healthcare administration 
and policy, a post masters as a family nurse practitioner and infection preventionist and dual 
master's degrees in nursing and public health. 
Dr. Garrett serves as chairperson of the AHE Research Committee. He is a graduate of the 
John Hopkins Fellows Program for Infection Prevention and Epidemiology.  
 
New board member terms begin January 1, 2015 
 
For more information contact AHE directly at 312.422.3860 or ahe@aha.org. 
 

### 
 
About AHE 
The Association for the Healthcare Environment (AHE) is a personal membership group of the 
American Hospital Association. AHE is the professional organization of choice for professionals 
responsible for caring for the patient and resident care environment across all care settings; 
including hospitals, long term care, continuing care retirement communities and ambulatory 
care. AHE shapes professional practice, advances and promotes the profession and promotes 

mailto:dnbarbetta@aha.org
mailto:ahe@aha.org


awareness for over 2,000 professionals working to ensure a clean and safe healthcare 
environment and quality outcomes.  www.ahe.org 
 
Note to editors: 
Photos of board members can be found HERE. 

http://www.ahe.org/ahe/join/board_2015.shtml#.VDb5NoW9Z_M

